

February 11, 2025

Dear Laura,

I understand that PaintCare might be closed for some sort of political reason.

This is concerning to me. We use the PaintCare Service to remove all our leftover paint. The service they provide is invaluable to our company.

I can't quite understand how the politicians have any say in the operation. As a consumer of paint, we are charged .75 cents for every gallon of paint we purchase at the point of sale. It seems to be self-funded. I do not get why it must be closed.

Please tell the politicians I am totally against Paint Care being shut down.

It will be a disservice to our business.

Thank you!

Steve F. Elliott

Elco Painting, Inc.